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June 19, 2024 
 
 
RE: Three Hills 2024 Community Discovery Night 
 
Kneehill Regional Family and Community Support Services would like to invite your organization to participate in 
Three Hills Community Discovery Night scheduled for Wednesday, September 4th, 2024.  The purpose of 
Community Discovery Night is to provide Three Hills and area residents with information on resources and programs 
available to them in the Kneehill area.    
 
If your organization chooses to participate, we ask that you put together a display and provide personnel at your 
booth.  A table will be provided for you to use for your display. Your involvement in the Three Hills Community 
Discovery Night event will assist us in sharing information with our community residents.  Feel free to also provide 
“give-aways” or have a draw at your booth for a door prize. 
 
Details for the evening are as follows: 
 
Date:      Wednesday, September 4, 2024 
Set Up Time:    5:00 p.m. 
Event Time:     5:30 – 7:00 p.m.  
Location:     Three Hills Curling Club (217 – 3rd Avenue N) 
Participants:      Three Hills and Area Community members 
RSVP:         By August 23rd, 2024 by calling 403-443-3800 or emailing angie@krfcss.com  
 
 
Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions.   
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Angie Stewart 
Kneehill Regional FCSS  
Program Coordinator   
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